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Request for Funds and SGA 
Recognition Policy 

SGA Policy # 15 

 
1. All requests for additional funds from the Student Government will require 

that a spokesperson for the club making the request be present at the SGA 

meeting when the request is to be brought to the table.  

 

2. All requests from interest groups to become a chartered club of the Student 

Government Association MUST have a spokesperson present at the SGA 

meeting when the club constitution is brought to the table.  

 

Reasoning: 

1. When voting on financial issues, the Student Government often needs more 

information about the use of the additional funds being requested.  This 

would alleviate not only having to send the requests back to the Finance 

Committee, but also would provide more in-depth information about the 

request. 

 

2. When creating a club, it is important that the Student Government fully 

understand the purpose and the resolve of the club being formed.  The best 

way to see both the sincerity and the integrity of the proposed club is to have 

the members of the proposed club give a brief presentation explaining what 

they wish to accomplish, and how they will improve the extracurricular life 

of this campus. 


